# Llanrhidian PS Newsletter – December 2023 'Tis the season for all things Christmas.

The school Christmas season is truly special. Amidst all the hustle and bustle, there's a moment of quiet stillness as the children are about to perform for an eager audience filled with their family members. After hours of preparation and concentration, these unforgettable moments are finally here.



## **Christmas Shows**

The air around the school is filled with the harmonious sound of angelic voices as the children sing in preparation for the upcoming Christmas show. The younger students of the school, including the adorable Pod Pili Pala, Pod Pengwin, and Pod Pysgodyn, are bursting with anticipation for the big day. Parents and caregivers are fully immersed in the preparation process, helping the children rehearse their lines and putting together the perfect costumes. Excitement and creativity are in full swing as everyone works together to ensure a remarkable and unforgettable show.



# **Christmas Market (Marchnad Nadolig)**

The much-anticipated annual Christmas market at our school is finally here! On Thursday, November 30th, the school will be transformed into a magical winter wonderland, bustling with excitement, festive spirit, and a variety of local vendors from the Gower area. Visitors can indulge in some delightful shopping and browse through the colourful market stalls that offer a plethora of

unique, handcrafted items, delicious food, and drinks. The joyful and lively atmosphere, filled with the sounds of laughter and cheerful chatter, will make for an unforgettable experience. Come join us and celebrate the most wonderful time of the year in style!

#### **Llanrhidian Choir Concert**

The Llanrhidian Choir is eagerly preparing for a magical Christmas concert at Llanrhidian Church on Tuesday, December 19th. Get ready to be swept away by the charming sight of us wearing our Christmas jumpers and singing a breathtaking repertoire of Christmas carols. We are thrilled to extend a warm invitation to the local Llanrhidian community, to come and share in the joyous atmosphere of the season with us. Don't miss out on this wonderful opportunity to join us in celebrating the festive spirit!

### **Christmas Parties**

The last week of school coincides with the last week before Christmas. During this time, students plan, budget, and cater for their own Christmas parties a few days before the school closes for the holidays. They are given a budget and select snacks for their party menu. Although it may seem like lots of fun, these jovial activities involve a lot of learning.

